
The City called for an RFQ/P, a Request for Qualified Bidders to submit proposals for City-owned lots to be used for homeless, low cost housing, seniors, veter-

ans, and negotiated with these 39 bidders, and awarded projects based on these qualifications.

The 5 Lots Project was awarded to WORKS and GTM Developments

The developer is obligated to provide “meaningful community engagement” as part of the process. 
The Lincoln Heights Neighborhood Council represents you and invites your participation in the process

LA Planning Alliance

5 Lots project The RFQ/P

There are many new low cost housing projects
under development. These above are mostly being

constructed for market reasons, but also for the
new funding available thru HHH

RFQ/P
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